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                      March 27, 2019 
 

 Information Letter no. 10-2019 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that FIE offers once again to all European federations 
a subsidy for one fencer per country who will participate in: 
 

 Senior European Championships which will be held in Dusseldorf in date 
of 17-22.06.2019; 

 Senior World Championships which will be held in Budapest in date of                 
15-23.07.2019. 

 
I have to inform the FIE by the indicated deadline that is why I kindly ask you for 
your confirmation whether your federation is willing to participate on these 
Championships. I need to receive your declaration before 08.04.2019. 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 

 
 

     Best regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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